

2007-2008
Frank D. Blum, President
Eun Soo Park, President-Elect
Doug R. Carroll, Secretary
Michael Schulz, Parliamentarian
Kurt L. Kosbar, Past President
acadcoun@umr.edu, 573.341.4972

AC0708ref-2, CCR - Faculty Leaves at the University of Missouri

9/27/04 to Personnel Committee

The referenced draft document from UM is referred to the Personnel Committee for comment and action (if any is deemed necessary). This document is an update of one previously reviewed by this Committee. Please ad ent continues to meet the approval of the Committee or if it needs to be reconsidered by the Academic Council.

Response taken to IFC

Fall 07 - Referral expanded to consider campus implementation of the CCR.

1/10/08 - The Personnel Committee has looked at the leaves implementation policies, and their comments have been sent to the VPAA. A short report at the next Faculty Senate meeting to close the referral.

New policy adopted by the Board of Curators Bd.Min. 1-31-08 340.070 Faculty Leave

Status: Closed 20 June 08